
 
 
 
 
 
April 11, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 284 
 
 

"URGENT REMINDER" 
 

"EFFECTIVE MONDAY APRIL 15TH" 
"PLEASE ALERT YOUR DRAYMEN" 

 
ICTF DOMESTIC VOLUME TRANSITION 

 
Dear Pacer Stacktrain Customer: 
 
In the continuing effort to provide you and your customers a more consistent and 
reliable transportation product, we have reached agreement with Union Pacific 
Railroad to move our Domestic volume from the ICTF in Long Beach to other 
UPRR facilities in the Los Angeles Basin. 
 
This positive revision concerns Domestic (any box size) volume only and is effective 
April 15, 2002.  International volume will continue to be supported at the ICTF. 
 
The transition involves revised gate cutoffs and terminals as outlined below: 
 
EASTBOUND 
Volume Destined Tender At Gate Cutoff Pick Up At 



Atlanta and Beyond City of Industry 2000 Sun-Fri No Change 

New Orleans City of Industry 2000 Mon-Fri No Change 

Houston City of Industry 2000 Mon-Fri Houston 

       (Change from Englewood) 

Dallas East Los Angeles 1800 Mon-Fri Mesquite 

       (Change from Miller) 

Memphis East Los Angeles 1800 Mon-Fri No Change 

WESTBOUND 
 
Volume From Tender At Gate Cutoff Pick Up At 
 
Atlanta and Beyond No Change No Change City of Industry 
 
New Orleans No Change 1500 Mon-Fri City of Industry 
 
Houston Englewood 2359 Mon-Fri City of Industry 
 
San Antonio No Change 1700 Tues-Sat City of Industry 
 
Mexico Origins No Change No Change City of Industry 
 
Dallas Mesquite 1800 Mon-Sat East Los Angeles 
 (Change from Miller) 
 
Memphis No Change 1600 Mon, Wed-Fri LATC* 
 
*Due to temporary terminal constraints at East Los Angeles, Memphis volume is 
“split” Eastbound at East Los Angeles and Westbound at LATC. 
 
Current transit times from origin to destination will not change unless otherwise 
indicated. 
 
These revisions are effective Monday, April 15, 2002 in both directions at point of 
origin.  Volume tendered prior to April 15, 2002 will terminate at previous 



supporting facilities.  Please tender and pick-up your business at the correct 
intermodal facility.  As always, notification will be made from terminating UPRR 
facility. 



 
Following is a quick reference guide to locations and addresses of facilities outlined 
in this communication: 
 
Facility Location/Address 
 
City of Industry Stimson Avenue, City of Industry, CA  91745 
 Intersection of Anaheim-Puente Road and Arenth Avenue 
 
East Los Angeles 4341 East Washington Blvd, City of Commerce, CA  90023 
 
LATC 750 Lamar Street, Los Angeles, CA  90031 
 
Dallas Mesquite 4425 Forney, Mesquite, TX  75149 
 
Houston 6800 Kirkpatrick Blvd, Houston, TX  77028 
 
Englewood 5500 Wallisville Road, Houston, TX  77020 
 
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to call your Customer Service 
Representative. 
 
Thank you for your business and cooperation. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 


